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Considering that the lnsurance Commission is working under alternative work
arrangements due to the COVID-19 pandemrc, please be informed that the Licensing
Division is now accepting applications for renewal of licenses that will expire on
31 December 2021 and shall be processed beginning 01 October 2021.

Concerned entities are highly encouraged to submit their application for renewal
of license not later than 12 November 2021 to give ample time for the evaluatron
and processing of applications.

Applications for renewal submitted through the Enhanced Licensing System will be
opened on 01 October 2021

Further advisory/ies will be issued as may be necessary

Please be guided accordingly.
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